
                                                                                                                                   
 

 

14 October 2022 

 

Subject: Recommendation Letter in Support of 
Application to the Grant Management System of OCHA 

 
 

This document serves to confirm that the Ramz Development Foundation is an active member 
of the GBV/Women Protection AoR in Yemen since 2020. Ramz Development Foundation is engaged in 
the activities of the AoR through different approaches, including awareness and education to direct 
service provision to women and children affected by crisis. Throughout their work Ramz Development 
Foundation ensures to participate with information sharing, joining efforts in defining priorities and 
needs and, continue to promote higher standards of protection of some of the most vulnerable groups 
to GBV in Yemen’s crisis.  
 

National GBV/Women Protection AoR appreciates greatly your consideration and is in support 
of this NGO’s application for consideration by OCHA’s GMS team. 
 

With my best regards, 
 
 

        Azra Sehic 
GBV AoR Coordinator 
          Yemen 


